
NEWSLETTER

11th October 2019

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 1, Week 7

Monday 14th October 2019 – 2W trip to the River and Rowing Museum

Wednesday 16th October @ 9.30am – EY1I Phonics Session and Book Presentation

Wednesday 16th October 2019 @ 2.45pm – 5BH Class Assembly (doors will open at 2.30pm)

Lowbrook PTA Diwali: Festival of Lights Celebration 

& ‘Name the Shed’ Competition

We are very pleased to announce that the New Lowbrook PTA Shed is now in place. We will be naming 

the shed between 3.00pm and 4.30pm on Thursday 24th October at our Diwali: Festival of Lights 

Celebration, where we will be selling hot drinks and various treats, like Samosas and Indian Sweets, as 

well as offering henna painting and showcasing some local hand-made gift items that will be available 

for purchase. We will also be opening our 2nd hand uniform shop at this event, ready for you to have a 

browse. As part of this celebration, we will be unveiling the name of the new PTA Shed and this is where 

your little ones can get involved. 

We are asking everyone at school to come up with some suggestions for what we could name the new 

PTA Shed.  Your child will be bringing home a letter regarding this today.

All upcoming PTA events and planning discussions currently take place on the ‘Lowbrook Parents 

Association’ Facebook page. If you are not already a member, please request to join so that you can 

also take part in the discussions and keep up to date with the latest PTA news and events.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Diwali: Festival of Lights Celebration.

Warmest Wishes, Harpreet Tikoo, Lowbrook PTA Chair

Parking

Please can you ensure that your park 

carefully and courteously in the roads 

surrounding the school when dropping 

off and collecting your child(ren) and

please do not obstruct the car park 

entrance and exit.

Violin Lessons @ Lowbrook Academy

Free Violin trial lessons are now available for all students in years 2-6. Please email our violin 

teacher Emma Bradley on the following email to reserve your space. 

emmabradley@berkshiremaestros.org.uk

The trial lessons will then take place just before half term.

mailto:emmabradley@berkshiremaestros.org.uk









